
 

 

June 30, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

We recently learned of an employee who has tested positive. The employee has not been to work 

for several days so we feel that there is an extremely low chance of exposure to anyone at the 

facility. As always, we are taking all the necessary infection control measures to prevent 

exposure, while continuing to symptom monitor all residents, staff and visitors. 

Unfortunately, according to the NY State Department of Health guidance, we once again had to 

halt visitation for one effected unit until the 14-day period is concluded. All residents and staff 

are being tested. As long as there are no new cases, visitation will continue as scheduled. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


